
 
 
 

CITY OF CULLMAN 
 

RESOLUTION NO. 2023-14 
 

WHEREAS, the City of Cullman has received a Transportation Alternatives Program 
(TAP) Grant from the Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) to rehabilitate 
and construct new handicapped accessible sidewalks in the Downtown Cullman along 
2nd Avenue NE from Arnold Street NE to Clark NE Street (Project #: TAPAA-TA22 
(903)); and 
 
THEREFORE, in accordance with ALDOT regulations the City of Cullman has 
solicited and received bids from qualified construction companies to construct the above 
referenced sidewalk improvement activities in accordance with the approved plans and 
specifications.  
 
NOW, THEREFORE, be it resolved that the City Council and St. John and Associates 
has evaluated the bids received and has determined that Powe General Contacting, LLC 
is the low bidder on the construction portion of this project; and 
 
THAT, Woody Jacobs, Mayor, be and is hereby authorized to award a construction 
contract upon receipt of the approval of the Alabama Department of Transportation to 
Powe General Contacting, LLC in the amount of $1,029,277.96 to complete all sidewalk 
improvement activities associated with the above referenced project. 
 
READ AND ADOPTED this the 9th day of January 2023. 
 
 
Signed for the Cullman City Council: 
 
 
      
Woody Jacobs, Mayor  
             
 
      Attest: 
             
       Wesley Moore, City Clerk 
 


